
$2,495,000 - 1045 MAPLEWOOD Road E
 

Listing ID: 40613225

$2,495,000
, 1.37 acres
Vacant Land

1045 MAPLEWOOD Road E, Bracebridge,
Ontario, P1L1W8

This stunning property offers an
unparalleled opportunity to enjoy the beauty
and recreational benefits of Lake Muskoka.
Located on 230 feet of prime waterfront and
spanning 1.37 acres, this bungalow is
situated conveniently just outside the town
of Bracebridge, en route to Port Carling and
although on the river, it looks across at
green space. Key exterior features include: -
A fully insulated 3-car detached garage with
a woodstove, perfect for use as a man cave.
- An additional 1-car attached garage
providing ample storage space or a potential
4th bedroom. - A 1-slip boathouse with dual
entrances, rebuilt in 2017. - An insulated
cedar bunkie & a storage shed. - A private
boat launch, covered porch, expansive
decking, and 2 docks offering both shallow
and deep water entry with hard-packed
sand. - Comprehensive hardscaping
completed between 2019-2021, ensuring
ease of maintenance, and sunsets are
gorgeous! Inside, the property continues to
impress: - The Great room boasts vaulted
ceilings, engineered elm & heated porcelain
floors. - A custom kitchen equipped w/
Subzero fridge, Wolf Range, built-in
microwave drawer, quartz counters. - 2
stone propane fireplaces for cozy, efficient
heating, a heat pump and radiant heat. -
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Luxurious custom bathrooms featuring zero-
threshold shower for easy access and a
relaxing soaker tub. - Cedar-lined closets in
every room, adding a touch of elegance &
practicality. -Oversized Bedrooms with
custom lighting. -Custom blinds throughout.
Recent upgrades include: - Roof
replacements in 2016 and 2023. -
Renovations to Great room 2018. -
Boathouse and dock rebuild 2017. -
Bathroom and bedroom updates 2017. -
Renovation of the 3-car garage in 2019. -
New Septic 2024 The property also features
perennial gardens and stone walkways,
minimizing maintenance and maximizing
enjoyment throughout the summer months.
All of the hard work has been done,
allowing you to simply relax and enjoy the
spectacular surroundings. (id:50245)
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